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December 1, 2023 
 
 
Dear families,  
 
I am writing with important information: There will be no early dismissal during the 
week of final exams, December 18–21. Our students will be in school each day until 
our usual dismissal time.  
 
My team and I created exam schedules that will give all students quality time—here, at a 
quiet place on campus—to study and review what they have learned. We want to set 
students up for success and think this approach will best support them during final-exam 
week. 
 
Thank you for everything you do for your student and our teachers and staff. Let’s have a 
great end of the semester!  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Tannisha Gentry, 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 


